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Barlby Primary School

Year Group: 6
Week beginning: 03.07.17

Up until the end of term, Year 6 will be based in the Art Room as the regeneration of the school commences. We
have lots of fun, exciting learning planned.

We are buzzing with excitement to show the whole school — and you — our production of Hercules. The date of
the production is Thursday 6 July, commencing at 2pm. This will be followed by our traditional Leavers' Tea
Party. We would greatly appreciate food and drink contributions for the tea.

Reminder: Parents' evening is next week.

Ash and Magnolia — Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5t July. At these parents' evenings, you will receive your
child's report and SATSs results.

We are available for morning meetings after Tuesday but please speak to us directly about these.



